
DAVIDY. IGE 
GOVERNOR 

STATE OF HAWAII 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY 
919 Ala Moana Boulevard, 4th Floor 

Honolulu, Hawaii 96814 

June 14, 2019 

Via Electronic Mail: 

Sophie Cocke 
Request+pe4rnabase@foi.uipa.org 

Re: Supplemental to letter dated June 7, 2019 regarding: 

NOLAN P. ESPINDA 
DIRECTOR 

Maria C. Cook 
Deputy Di rector 
Administration 

Jodie F. Maesaka-Hirata 
Deputy Di rector 

Corrections 

Renee R. Sonobe Hong 
Deputy Director 

Law Enforcement 

No. _______ _ 

92F Request Related to Copies of Final Reports that Pas De Chocolat 
Completed 

Dear Ms. Cocke: 

Please be informed that we have now uploaded onto the Department of Public 
Safet's website the 2015 Pas de Chocolat report, with redactions. The website address 
that will direct you to the 2015 PdC report is http://dps.hawaii.gov/pubJications. Pages 
106, 108, 124, 128, and 168 are not redactions but divider pages. Pages in the 
Appendix E and F are temporarily redacted pending review of our deputy attorneys 
general. We believe that these appendices contain confidential proprietary business 
information and therefore not subject to disclosure under HRS Section 92F. 

Sincerelp1, 

,)mli--­�riac.�Wi 
Deputy Dire tor for Administration 

"An Equal Opportunity Employer/Agency" 


